
Page 1 of 1 

Cecelia Hartley 

From: Kathryn Craven  

Sent: Monday, November 24,20082:17 PM 

To: Sunset 

Subject: I oppose the idea of abolishing TJPC and combining services with the Texas Youth commission 
.. into one agency. 

Importance: High 

Re: StaffRecommendation 1.1 Abolish TYC and TJPC and transfer their functions to a newly 
created state agency, the Texas Juvenile Justice Department, with a sunset date of2015. 

This is a ridiculous overcorrection! TJPC is efficient and effective! 

Thank you, 
Kathryn Craven 
Juvenile Law Attorney Practitioner 

Law Office of Kathryn Craven 
 

Fort Worth, Texas 76104 
 

 

IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE: Although this written communication may address 
certain tax issues, it is not a reliance opinion as described in IRS Circular 230 
and, therefore, it cannot be relied upon by itself to avoid any tax penalties. If 
you would like a reliance opinion letter, please contact us and we will discuss 
our procedures for preparing one. Thank you. 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email transmission <and/or the attachments 
accompanying 
it) may contain legally privileged and confidential information, and is intended 
only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the 
intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, disclosure, distribution 
or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please promptly notify the sender by reply email and 
destroy 
the original message. 
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